
Public Notice 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  

that the North Las Vegas City Council, at its meeting on Wednesday August 4, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. 
local time, will hear any objections to a ground lease agreement that the City of North Las Vegas 
(City) intends to enter into with the Clark County School District (District). The meeting will take 
place at Council Chambers, 2250 Las Vegas Blvd. N., North Las Vegas, NV 89030.  
 
At its meeting on July 21, 2021, the City Council adopted Resolution No. 2669 declaring the City 
Council’s intent to enter into the lease with the District for the purpose of allowing the City to 
operate Hartke Park and the District to operate JD Smith Middle School. 

 
The complete agenda for the August 4, 2021 meeting, including copies of Resolution No. 2669 
and the lease agreement, will be available online at www.cityofnorthlasvegas.com as of July 29, 
2021. The public may provide comment regarding the lease agreement with the District at the 
August 4, 2021 City Council meeting. Written comments may be filed with the City Clerk’s Office 
prior to the meeting date.  
 
Dated this 26th & 27th day of July, 2021.   

  

http://www.cityofnorthlasvegas.com/

